NOTIFICATION OF
INTENTION TO CONSIDER A
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE

In accordance with the Tenth Schedule of the Local
Government Act 1974, notice is hereby given that,
for the purpose of the Te Awamutu ANZAC parade
and ceremony, Waipa District Council intends to
consider closing the roads listed below to ordinary
vehicular traffic for the periods stated hereunder.

Wednesday 25 April 2018, 5.30am to 7.30am
Alexandra Street from Churchill Street to Mutu /
Rewi Street and Mutu Street from Alexandra Street
to Christie Avenue.

Wednesday 25 April 2018, from 9.30am to 12.30pm
Bank Street from Alexandra Street to Vaile Strest,
Teasdale Street from Bank Street to Vaile Street, and
Alexandra Street from Bank Street to Mutu/Rewi
Street.

Please note that the first one hundred meters of War
Memonal Drive inside Memorial Park will also be
closed to all ordinary vehicular traffic on Monday
25 April 2017, 5.30 am to 7.30 am.

Flease note traffic management will be set up prior
to the start time, cones and signs will be on the road
ways.

During the proposed closure amangements will
be made for the passage of emergency vehicles if
required.

Any person objecting to the proposal is called upon
to lodge notice of histher objection and the grounds
thereof, in writing, before 4.00pm on Thursday 22
March 2018,

For more information please contact Waipa District
Council on 0800 924 723 or email info@waipadc.
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